
LADYWELL PRIMARY SCHOOL 

 AUGUST NEWSLETTER 

 

Welcome back! 

It is lovely to see all the children back in school and 

ready to learn. 

They are all looking very smart in their uniforms, 

thank you! 

A huge welcome to all of our new children. I am 

delighted to welcome you all to the Ladywell family. 

 

Staffing 

 

This session we have 14 classes. 

P1A – Miss McGhee 

P1B – Mrs Bamford, Mr Colquhoun 

P2A –Miss Steel, Miss Taylor 

P2B – Miss Paton 

P3A – Mrs Steel, Mrs White 

P3B – Mrs Fraser 

P4A – Miss Kerr, Mrs Henderson 

P4B – Miss Bowie 

P5A – Miss Girvan 

P5B – Mrs Hutchison, Miss Clemente 

P6A – Mrs MacDonald 

P6B – Miss Cullen 

P7A – Miss Conway 

P7B – Mr Puim 

 

Non Class Contact time will be covered by Mr 

Colquhoun and Miss Taylor. 

 

Miss MacDonald has been appointed as Digital 

Pathfinder for our cluster this session. She will be 

based at Ladywell, but will work in Glencairn and 

Knowetop Primaries as well. 

 

Mrs Carton will work five mornings this session, 

supporting the development of our play programme 

alongside supporting children with maths. 

 

 

I am delighted to welcome the following new 

teaching staff to Ladywell:  

Miss Kerr – P4A 

Miss Storrier – Support for Learning 

Miss Jessimer – Support for Learning 

 

I would also like to welcome Miss Grant to our 

support staff team. 

 

 

 

Covid Procedures 

 

The following procedures remain in place to help 

protect against the spread of the virus: 

 

Staggered start and finish times, (see below), 

regular handwashing and sanitising, one way system 

around the building, 2m distance between adults 

and, where possible, between adults and children, 

face covering worn by adults in communal areas of 

the school. 

Face coverings should also be worn when dropping 

and collecting children from school (unless 

exempt). 

 

Staggered start and finish times 

 

Class Start time Finish time 

P1A 9.00am 3.00pm 

P1B 9.00am 3.00pm 

P2A 8.45am 2.45pm 

P2B 8.45am 2.45pm 

P3A 8.45am 2.45pm 

P3B 8.45am 2.45pm 

P4A 9.00am 3.00pm 

P4B 9.00am 3.00pm 

P5A 8.45am 2.45pm 

P5B 8.45am 2.45pm 

P6A 9.00am 3.00pm 

P6B 9.00am 3.00pm 

P7A 8.45am 2.45pm 

P7B 8.45am 2.45pm 

  

Please do not send your child to school any 

earlier than 5 minutes before their start time. 

 

PE  

PE will continue to be outdoors this term. You will 

be informed of your child’s PE days when timetables 

have been confirmed. 

Please note that uniform for outdoor PE is black 

joggers, leggings or shorts with a plain white or 

yellow t-shirt or polo shirt. Black sweatshirts can 

be worn in cold weather but should not be branded 

with any logos. 

 

Free Lunches 

 

All children in P1-P4 are now entitled to a free 

lunch. At the moment children in P4 are still 

required to pay to attend breakfast club.  

 



 

 

Dairy Dates for this term: 

 

Fri 24th and Mon 27th September – school closed 

for September weekend 

 

Mon 11th – Fri 15th Inclusive – school closed for 

October week 

 

Attendance 

 

If your child is going to be absent from school 

please contact the school office on the first day of 

absence. 

 

Communication 

 

If you have any concerns regarding your child and 

wish to speak with the class teacher or a member 

of the management team, please contact the school 

office and this can be arranged. 

 

Follow us on twitter @Ladywell Primary. Please note 

that our twitter page is for information only. Please 

contact the school office with any queries or 

questions. 

 

S Winning 

Head Teacher 

Ladywell Primary 

01698 522 719 

gw10winningsharron@glow.sch.uk 
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